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Merry Christmas Everyone!

We hope you will have a great



Christmas and a Happy New Year!

—

Dianne Vaughter taking her first ride!

Sam Gregory on is Gold Wing took her
around the parking lot.

CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY

The Club Christmas Party was held at
Marvin and Dianne ‘s beautiful new



home overlooking Lake Hamilton.
Marvin was nice enough to take us to
his “Man Cave” and show off his
collection of bikes (21) Marvin has a
Mercedes Benz with a 350 Chevy in it
he is trying to sell. If you want a Hot
Rod now is your chance!

33 members attended the party and we
had more food than we could eat.

Sam Gregory entertained us with music
he sang with a karaoke machine! Some
of which I never heard before. We also
had two guests which are members of
Sam’s class. Sam teaches advanced
motorcycle mechanics at Pulaski
Technical College. If you want to learn
how to work on your bike he is the man
to see! If you are over 60 the course,

$4000.00 is FREE!



Mike Thomson and Susie Parker at
Club Christmas party



As usual, where there is room, the guys
end up in Marvin’s garage telling
stories and things! Johnny Wade is
seen here entertaining our guests.
Check out Marvin’s Model A pickup!






NEXT CLUB MEETIMG

The next Club Meeting will be held on
January 2, 2010 at The Wild Hog Bar-
B-Q on Highway 7 South in the
Temperance Hill Shopping Center. It is
right across from Kroger.

The Meeting will start at 2PM
BIRTHDAYS IN DECEMBER

Glenda Mcdonald

Mark Newsom

Keith Miles

Ed Olds

Martin Brown

Gary Walker

Matt Lewis



ABATE SWAP MEET IN LITTLE ROCK

The Swap Meet will be at the Hall of
Industry at the Fair Grounds in Little
Rock. We will have several tables
representing our Club set up and we
need people to man them. It is Feb19-
20 Please contact Mike about when
you can work the table.

Please do not hesitate to use the Club
Newsletter if you wish to sell or
advertise an event. My email address is
claybirds@att.net. E mail me any pics
you want to include and I will put them
in as well.

See you at the meeting and have a
Merry Christmas and a Happy New
Year

Ed Olds
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